

The Meadows Primary School



www.themeadowsprimaryschool.org.uk

0117 9322203

enquiries@themeadowsprimaryschool.org.uk

Newsletter No.16 - 27th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

A short but busy term at The Meadows Primary School. We have had OFSTED, SATs weeks and our amazing Jubilee Celebration yesterday. I am so proud of our wonderful school community! Thank you to everyone who came along. It was lovely to see some of our new families that will be joining us in September and some local pre-schoolers.

This week Mrs Holmes and I had our first singing session to prepare for the Oratorio. We made a good start with 27 Year 4,5 and 6 children. It is not too late for your child to join us next term but we would need to know in the first week back as coaches have been booked to take us to the Forum in Bath. Children who have signed up now will need to commit to this performance due to the coach booking and costs. The performance is a piece written by students of Futura Learning Partnership and composer Phil Dixon. It is called Avona and it is based on the legend of the creation of the River Avon. We are so excited to be representing our school as part of Futura Learning Partnership in this amazing opportunity. We will be performing at Bath Forum on 19th July where we will leave at midday and return to school at approximately 7.45pm. I can't wait to be part of such an amazing experience.

Just a reminder that we have our new school system MCAS (My Child at School). You should have all received your invitation emails for opening your MCAS account. The old payment system has now closed so all future payments next term will be through MCAS. If you need any support with setting this up then do contact the school next term.

Have a lovely school holidays

Joy Mounter Headteacher

Focus, Flourish and Fly

This week we celebrated

Learning Certificates

Year R - Zain

Year 1- Rose

Year 2 - Ted

Year 3 - Daisy

Year 4 - Xiah

Year 5 – Vinny

Year 6 - Maisey

To visit our school facebook page or our twitter feed. Click on the icons





Year 4 Multiplications check and Year 1 phonics check

Next term Year 1 and Year 4 children will have their statutory assessments. Year 1 will have a phonics screening where they will be asked to sound and blend words to an adult.

A new assessment for Year 4 is a multiplications check where the children will complete a series of multiplication questions on a computer.

Dates for your Diary Term 6

Monday 6th June 2022 – first day of term 6

Monday 4th July 2022 – Health and wellbeing week including Sports afternoons

Tuesday 5th July – KS2 Sports afternoon

Thursday 7th July – EYFS and KS1 Sports afternoon

Wednesday 13th July – Move up morning where children meet their new teacher

Monday 11th July – Staff training day (Futura Conference)

Wednesday 13th July - KS2 production 2pm (further details to follow)

Thursday 14th July - KS2 production 6:30pm (further details to follow)

Wednesday 20th July - Y6 leavers' service at St Mary's Church 2pm

Jubilee Picnic





